
 

 
 

4th September 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to let you know that all Year 4 children will attend swimming lessons 

on Monday mornings next academic year. The timings will be as follows: 

• 4A & 4B (Mrs Craven's class and Mr Burton's class)- leaving school at 8:50am- returning 
at 10:30am. Please note if your child is late for school they will not be able to attend 
their swimming lesson that week. These lessons will take place at Wythenshawe. 

• 4C (Mr Salisbury & Mrs Savage's class)- leaving school at 10:50am- returning at 
12:00pm. These lessons will take place at Moss Side. 

•  

The first lesson will take place on Monday 11th September. Please find attached a letter from 

the Manchester School Swimming Programme, which includes information on what your child 

will need to bring to their lessons. 

We will need parent volunteers to come with us on the bus to and from the swimming baths. 

If you are able to help out, please complete this Google Form. 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

Year 4 Swimming 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZS4ff9dPQw643d7MpKukAyxn950dRuobn1l2RwGYPKuo4YA/viewform?usp=sf_link

